
HILLSBOROUGH CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
December 11, 2014

Hillsborough Town Office
Non-Public Session - Approved Minutes -Unsealed

Present:  Commissioners: Brett Cherrington, Chair; Terry Yeaton, Vice Chair; Linda White; Rob 
Drummond, Jim Young.

John P. Segedy, Recording Secretary & Alternate. 

The Commission entered Non-Public session at 7:40 pm.
Terry Yeaton shared copies of two partial reports that Bob Gould had provided.
Terry Yeaton reported that Bob Gould would be hiring Aries Engineering of Concord to do the new 
testing on the property, and that their engineer George Holt had recommended testing for PAH (Poly-
cyclic Aromatic Hydrocarbons).

After discussion it was decided by consensus that Richard Head would be best person on the 
Commission to talk to the engineer and to have him do so if he had the time to do so.  John Segedy 
agreed to follow up with Richard.

Jim Young moved: To exit non-public session.
Terry Yeaton seconded.  Motion passed 5-0.

The Commission exited Non-Public session at 7:52 pm.

Respectfully Submitted:

John P. Segedy
Recording Secretary
Approved January 8, 2015
Unsealed September 17, 2015


